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As of March 1, 2022, the Ontario government announced that there will be no
more proof of vaccination and capacity limits in restaurants, bars, gyms and other
indoor venues were lifted Thursday, March 17, 2022. As of March 21, 2022 the
mask mandate has also been lifted.

SOUTH ASIAN
VACCINE
ENGAGEMENT
COLLABORATIVE

Masks are still mandatory
to wear

Public transit, including
indoor areas and vehicles

Masks are no longer a
requirement in many settings with
the exception of some high-risk
areas. However, it is still
recommended to wear a mask for
extra protection

LIFTING VACCINE AND MASK MANDATES

Masks are still required in the
following areas

Health care settings 

Home and community
care provider locations if
you are an employee or
contractor

Long-term care and
retirement homes
Shelters and other
congregate care settings


